
 

 

 

 

 

29th March 2021 

 
 
 

Reception Red Class DOJO Reward 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At the beginning of the term, children decided that when they gained a class total of 2000 dojo points, they would like 

to spend the afternoon having an Easter party. The children have been working extremely hard to earn points and I 

am pleased to tell you that this week they have reached 2000 points and therefore have earnt their reward. 

The reward afternoon will take place on Thursday 1st April 2021. 

We will be providing the children with an Easter egg hunt, party games and music. Could you please provide your child 

with a small healthy snack on a named paper plate/small lunch box or bag (please, no chocolate or fizzy drinks). 

I am extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in congratulating 

them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this event, please do 

not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to me. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

  

Mr Blanco 

Reception Red Teacher 

 


